Acklin, Tim

From: liznutter@charter.net

Sent: Saturday, June 6, 2020 12:48 PM
To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: marsh support

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hi Tim,

Good to know you are helping us save the marsh. It is important to this city. Back in 1965 when | was a young mom
with 4 little kids and a husband, our business was on the north side and we lived on the south side. We were cut off
from our business because of the flood. Thank goodness the marsh was there to help all of us live thru that.

We need to save the marsh for the wild life. We need to stay viligant as there is always someone who has an idea of
what that marsh land would be used for. Keep supporting us. liznutter@charter.net Friends of the Marsh member




